Comprehensive
Program Services

August 20, 2006

Mr. Robert Pohrer

Pauly Jail Building Company
4000 East 96" Street, Suite 170
Indianapolis, Indiana 46240

Re:  Douglas County Jail Annex Project
Letter of Appreciation/Recommendation

Dear Bob,

Comprehensive Program Services (CPS) would like to offer our sincere appreciation for
the exceptional work Pauly Jail Building Company performed on the Douglas County Jail
Annex and Renovation Project in Douglasville, Georgia. Although this Design/Build
program from the outset had budget, schedule, scope and site conditions that made this
Project difficult, the Team collectively performed excellently due to your leadership from
the physical and electronic security side of the Project. Most professionals that are in the
Jail construction business do not recognize that the key to a successful jail project from
both a capital and long term cost standpoint boils down to these two areas. Pauly Jail
brought not only the technology but also the correct applications to allow the entire Team
to benefit from this successful Project.

Once again, CPS would like to thank Pauly Jail for their dedication to this Project and
going more than the extra mile for Douglas County. As the Program and Construction
Manager for the Project, we would like to extend Douglas County’s thanks as well and
would be glad to offer this as a Letter of Recommendation to all of those who may
inquire about Pauly Jail Building Company.

Sincerely,

rehe ogram Services, Inc.

ric L. Johnson
President
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